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Senate Committee on Energy and Environment, 

 

I am opposed to SB301 and its amendment. 

Since the passage of previous legislation that set a reasonable weight limit, more 

users have been able to recreate in the Newberg Pool safely. 

Many more kayakers can use the river now, including myself, without fear of getting 

capsized by the very large wakes that these boats produce. 

Keep the existing legislation, it is working. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Cohns 


